
INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 
 
 
To Parents of students in Class  11 
 
11th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Elaraki International School of Morocco will be hosting the 
Round Square Conference for ages 16 to 18 years from 12th March 2023 - 17th March 2023. 
 
The theme of the conference: Adventure-Future is Now 
 
Each Round Square member school is allowed to send a delegation of a maximum FIVE students 
along with a teacher escort to the conference. The Registration per participant is R.O.550.00 
excluding the Air Ticket, Visa and Travel & Medical Insurance.  
  
Should you want your ward to take part in the conference, do please send an email to 
rsisg2020@gmail.com latest by 20th January 2023. 

For registration or any query   please contact the Round Square Representative Mrs Noella Vaz-
(98203450) 
 

Please note that selection will be done on a “first come first serve basis” and subject to the 
medical fitness of your ward. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
Principal 
 


